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Madame President,

1. I have the honor to deliver this statement on behalf of the Alliance of Small Island States

(AOSIS). We align with the statement delivered by the State of Palestine on behalf of the

Group of 77 and China.

2. IGC 3 is planned as the penultimate 



indeed, 



12. Before closing I wish to express our Members' appreciation to all contributors to the
Voluntary Trust Fund for Participation and to encourage continued support for the Fund.

13. Finally, I assure you that AOSIS will continue to work constructively with you to ensure
that we deliver a universal BBNJ agreement. As always, you have our full support and
confidence in leading this process to a successful conclusion. I thank you.
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